
This bill is intended to take away the regulations! It's going to ruin entire towns! This bill must be 
TRASHED! I just did some research through the Lincoln county assessor's website and found that this 
Sen. Girod currently owns 5 residential blocks in Depoe Bay that are primary vacation rental areas. Here 
is the warranty of deed if anyone else wants to look it up. 



 


